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Please do not allow the exploratory drilling to proceed without the proper environmental studies.  I am against this at
all levels but the protection of our water resources is number one. Properly plugging 2000-3000 foot deep core
samples is never going to be 100% fail safe.
STOP THIS MADNESS!
Margaret Nelson

Sent from my iPhone




